
 

 
For Release: July 30, 2013 

 

 

BRANDON SOUTH LIQUOR MART OPEN FOR BUSINESS 

 

The new Brandon South Liquor Mart, previously located in the Brandon Shoppers Mall, 

opened for business in its new home Monday morning. 

 

“We are very pleased to open this new location in Brandon,” said Mr. Peter Kenyon, Chief 

Operating Officer for Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries. “We are sure shoppers will enjoy the 

improved access to the Liquor Mart, not to mention the expanded product selection and 

new store features.” 

 

The 6,800 square foot Liquor Mart is located at 1645C 18th street, adjacent to Sobeys and 

across the street from its former location. The new store features modern décor with 

environmentally-friendly features as well as an enhanced wine corner and a sampling 

station. With the move, the number of products available at the store has increased to 

2,200 listings, and of course, friendly, knowledgeable employees will be on hand to 

provide assistance. 

 

The Brandon South Liquor Mart will be open Monday – Friday 10:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m.; 

Saturday 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m.; and on Sunday from 12:00 noon – 6:00 p.m. 
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